
The Filipino-American League of Engineers and Architects 
is Proud to Sponsor the 

40-Hour Construction Safety Hazard 
Awareness Course for Contractors

June 11,18, and July 2,9,16, 2016 (Saturdays) 
8:00a.m. until 4:00p.m. 

Structural Hawaii Inc. 
1255 Kuala St. 2nd Floor Conference Room, Pearl City, HI 96782 

Lecturer: Roger A. Urbi, P.E., CSP 

This 40-hour Construction Safety Hazard Awareness Course will provide attendees with the knowledge required 
to perform duties as Site Safety and Health Officers (SSHO) on all government projects.  A mandatory training 
requirement for all safety officers assigned to any federal or state contract. Intended for personnel who have 5 
years construction industry safety experience, or 3 years of experience and holds a certified safety professional, 
or safety and health degree. This course is a must for all Site Safety Officers, Superintendents, and Quality 
Control Managers.  

* * * * * * *

Please reserve ______ seats for our company at $450.00 per person for FALEA members and $500.00 per 
person for non-members.  Make checks payable to FALEA Foundation. 

Name Position/Job Description Member Non-
Member 

Payment 

Name of Contact Person:   ________________________________________________________ 
Company: ________________________________________________________ 

Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________ 
City/Zip Code  ________________________________________________________ 
Telephone: ________________________________________________________ 
Email: ________________________________________________________ 

Mail all reservations to: FALEA    Point of Contact:  Frank Cruzata 
P.O. Box 4135        Tel. # 808-228-2394 
Honolulu, HI 96812-4135         email: ftcruzata@aol.com 




